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Notice of Commencement of Examination Hearings (Stage 1)  
22nd March 2016 at 10:00am 

 
On 14

th
 December 2015, Ipswich Borough Council’s Core Strategy and Policies Development Plan 

Document (DPD) Review and Site Allocations and Policies (Incorporating IP-One Area Action Plan) 
DPD were submitted to the Secretary of State for Communities and Local Government, in accordance 
with Regulation 22 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012. 
 
The Secretary of State has appointed Mr Malcolm Rivett BA (Hons) MSc MRTPI of the Planning 
Inspectorate to conduct the Examination of the DPDs. In accordance with Regulation 24 of the Town 
and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012, Ipswich Borough Council hereby 
gives notice that the hearing sessions of stage one of the Examination of the DPDs will formally begin 
on Tuesday 22

nd
 March 2016 at 10:00am.   

 
Stage one hearing sessions are to be held at Grafton House, 15-17 Russell Road, Ipswich, IP1 2DE 
on the following dates: 

 Tuesday 22
nd

 March 2016, 10:00am 

 Wednesday 23
rd

 March 2016, 10:00am 

 Thursday 24
th
 March 2016, 10:00am 

 
Further details on the examination can be found on the Council’s website at 
www.ipswich.gov.uk/localplan or details can be obtained from the independent Programme Officer, 
Mrs. Annette Feeney, on 01473 432006 or 07775 771026 or annette.feeney@ipswich.gov.uk.  
 
                                    
Martyn Fulcher BSc (Hons) PGDip MTRPI 
Planning and Development Operations Manager 
Planning and Development  
Ipswich Borough Council 
Grafton House, 15-17 Russell Road 
Ipswich IP1 2DE 

 
Date of notice: 29

th
 January 2016 
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